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Birla Public School, Doha — Qatar
Circular
“The United Nations is our one great hope for a peaceful and free world”

- Ralph Bunche

Dear Parent,

We are very proud to announce the launching of Birla Public School - Model United Nations Club
(BPS-MUN Club) in the new academic year 2022-2023. It is with immense pleasure that we invite
you to join the Club which aims at moulding the young leaders of tomorrow. The ultimate aims of
BPS-MUN Club are :

» To promote awareness of international relations and issues in young people

» To inspire understanding the problems around the world

» To provide an atmosphere where students can nurture their communication skills

» To develop open mindedness with the wholesome development of their personality

» To nurture a Global Citizenry on the principles of intellectual and aesthetic excellence

Parents willing to enroll their wards have to submit the consent form on or before 20™ March, 2022 to
the Class Teacher. The club is open for students from class V to XII.

oo

Harish Sanduja
Academic Director — Principal

BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL.DOHA-QATAR
Content Form for circular no BPS/EC/2021-22/88

18 hereby enroll my child
Class/Div - in the BPSMUN CLUB, 2022-2023.
Parent’s Name & Signature Mobile No.

School Email Id of the student




